
Landscape and Stewardship Committee Meeting                                                                                            Wednesday ,October 24, 2012 Location: Geography Rm. 210
Attendees : Terry Aylsworth, Janet Hack ,Patricia LaNoue, Tyler McCafferty, Mike Oettel, Sandy Parker , Jason Sumpter, Phillip Cho, , Donna Anderson .

Old Business
Minutes were read, discussed and corrected.  Forest Conservation documents were asked to be posted.  A  LSC recommendation was requested to move this to the steering committee. 
 Co -Chair and Secretary Positions -names will be posted on the My UMBC  Group page for nominations and voting. Terry Aylsworth volunteered for the co-chair  position . According to our by-laws the co-chair position needs to be voted.  
New Business
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting date to be determined using Doodle, My UMBC group has been started for Landscape Stewardship Committee; some members have not accepted the invitation to join.  The group is a closed group however followers are acceptable.
Planning and Construction presented improvement projects that have been scheduled. 
   Phil Cho presented graphic for the Quad South project and locations for the UMBC Retriever Project .
Landscape and Grounds Updates for fall schedule 
· Replacement trees  38 planted 
· Spring bulb plantings were scheduled for Commons Staff- 15 participated,
· M.A.L.E.S. group planting scheduled for UMBC Sign -
· Open Volunteers Invite for planting at the Admin Building – 
· Meeting was adjourned.
Possible LSC projects
- work on a tree foundation policy , Donna will contact Kim Robinson OIA to invite to future meeting
Meeting adjourned



 

